
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Keheley 

Elementary 

Highlights 

October 7, 2022 

School News  
Quarter 1 Grades and Report Cards 
As quarter one comes to an end, grades and report cards will not be accessible from Oct. 7 through Oct. 14 as 
teachers prepare for report card posting. The end of quarter 1 is on October 7 and quarter 2 begins October 10. 
That you for your patience while our teachers work hard to complete all report cards.  
 
Conference Week 
Conference Week is from Oct. 17 – Oct. 20. Face to face conference will be held on Monday and Tuesdays only, 
while virtual conferences will be held each day. Please be prompt and communicate with your child’s teacher if 
you cannot attend. 
 
Office Hours 
The front office is closed each day from 2:00-2:30 to support dismissal needs. As a reminder, early dismissal and 
all transportation changes need to be made by 1:45.   
 
Feel Good Friday 
Each Friday, we will feature an inspiring, deserving Keheley staff member on our Instagram, in our newsletter, on 
our morning announcements, and in our staff newsletter. The goal of this effort is simple: to recognize the hard 
work and dedication of our amazing staff! How are staff members selected? The past week’s recipient nominates 
and recognizes the new week’s recipient by writing them a special note in our Keheley journal and passing the 
marquee K along!  
 
 

Reminders 
Oct. 7 – Oct. 14 – Q1 grades/report cards not accessible  
Oct. 12 – Walk to School Day 
Oct. 12 – Picture Retake  
Oct. 14 – Kell Homecoming parade and festival 
Oct. 14 – Report cards posted at 3pm 
Oct. 17 – Oct. 21 – Early Release at 12:20pm 
Oct. 17 – Oct. 21 – Conference week 

 
  

 

 

Did you Know… 
We raised over $25,000 with our Comet Fun Run? 

That’s right, we sure did! Thank you for contributing and 

supporting our students on their quest. 

 

  

    

 

 



Feel Good Friday  
Mrs. Allison Johnson, 3rd grade teacher  

 

 
 

New Staff Spotlight 

 

 

 


